
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

April 21, 2020 

Advocacy Letters, 
Communications 

 
 

 
 
 

COVID-19 Update 
   
Sustainable 
Community Award 
  

 

 
Council approved sending letters to Ministers Shandro 
and Hunter to advocate for rural health care, County of 
Warner and Town of Fort Mcleod regarding the Southern 
Alberta Summer Games, and a letter of support to the 
affected communities in the Nova Scotia shooting. 
Council also reviewed letters for federal and provincial 
politicians regarding shovel-ready infrastructure projects 
in Raymond. 
 

Council reviewed provincial information regarding 
COVID-19 and discussed the town’s response.   

Council approved application to the Federation of 
Canadian Municipalities for the Sustainable Community 
Award.   
 
 

For more information on either of the above, or on other items discussed at the 
meeting, please view the April 21 Agenda Package on the town website or call the town 
office at 403 752 3322. 

 

 


	Advocacy Letters,
	Communications

